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Driselle Ramjohn

From: Franklyn Maraj <franklynmaraj@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, 12 March 2023 2:59 PM
To: consultation; consultation
Subject: Citizen comments: re Electricity

Good day. 
 
Citizens in the Rio Claro / Mayaro area request the following from the T&TEC: 
 
1) Maintenance of overhead powerlines with the cleaning of floral parasites. In the countryside we have  high 
avian populations of varying varieties. Their droppings on the lines contribute to abundant floral growth on the 
lines which are seldom removed by the T&TEC. 
 
2) Too many areas have non-functional, mal-functioning or no street lighting at all. We need this tobe 
addressed urgently as a matter of safety and security. 
 
3) Allow customers to retain a bi-monthly billing cycle or move to the proposed monthly cycle. Many 
customers are contented of the present arrangement and expect a minimal increase thus not creating a burden. 
The convenience of paying bi-monthly rather than monthly will be disturbed. 
 
By filling in a simple form and ticking one's billing cycle choice will then be transferred to the commission's 
system and bills can be generated accordingly. I personally would prefer to remain in the bi-monthly cycle. 
 
4) T&TEC Rio Claro/Mayaro response teams on the field are generally efficient to distress calls and need to be 
complimented. The service provided by the field teams id very satisfactory, most of the time. 
 
5) Greater investments into solar street lights are recommended. 
 
Thankyou for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Respectfully, 
FRANKLYN MARAJ 
3363 Naparima Mayaro Main Road 
Union Village, 
Rio Claro. 
 
 


